
 

 

MOBILE PHONE DONATIONS 
Up to 80 per cent of a phone is recyclable don't send 

it to landfill or leave it in the drawer - recycle it here  

 

 

The Cannabis, Spice and Legal Highs group aims to provide information, advice, assistance and support 

to long-term chronic users and to families, support workers and concerned others. We do this 

principally through mutual aid support groups hosted in local venues where experience and advice is 

shared in a non-judgmental abstinence based user-led environment. We also embrace and utilise, 

web, social media and emerging technologies to assist our delivery model.  

Our aim is to promote the principles of abstinence, and mutual support deep into the community so 

that all potential members have access to our meetings and support network. 

We have seen numerous examples of success in our diverse cohort, supporting members with serious 

lifelong addictions diverting their lives away from criminality and watching them grow and develop 

into volunteering, employment and general health and happiness. 

As part of our current campaign we are collecting old mobile phones, 

laptops, tablets and Kindles. Remember the charger is needed too. 

 

 

 

For more information, visit https://www.cslhg.org/mobile-donations 

https://www.cslhg.org/mobile-donations

